COVENTRY HIGH SCHOOL
MORNING DROP-OFF & AFTERNOON PICK-UP PROCEDURES

Beginning Thursday, January 30, 2014 all students who are being dropped off in the morning should enter the Manchester Road parking lot through the lower entrance.   Turn left into the lot and proceed up the lane (along Manchester Road) to the top, dropping the student off at Door #8.    The area fenced in will be a “construction zone.”   Please avoid this area.   

At the end of the day ALL students will be picked up in the main parking lot (east of the pool).   Please remember that all our teachers and student drivers exit out on to Cormany Road as well.   There will be a lane available for parents, teachers & students to exit out onto Manchester Road.   

All PLCC students catching the bus at 7:10 may be dropped off in the main lot.  Please try to avoid dropping off under the overhang.    Please enter and exit off of Manchester Road.

Students arriving after 7:25 should be dropped off at the main doors to avoid being marked tardy.



